
July 3, 2024 

Lawrence County Commissioners 

PO Box F 

Deadwood, SD 57732 

Re: DTRC LLC Notice of Filing 

Dear Commissioners: 

DEPARTMENT of AGRICULTURE 

and NATURAL RESOURCES 
JOE FOSS BUILDING 

523 E CAPITOL AVE 
PIERRE SD 57501-3182 

danr.sd.gov 

This is to notify you that DTRC LLC has submitted a Notice of Intent to Conduct Mineral 

Exploration within Portions of Sections 10, 11, 14, 15, 22 and 23; TSN R2E in Lawrence County. 

To view the Notice of Intent submitted by Wharf Resources, please visit the department's 

webpage at: https://danr.sd.gov/oublic/default.aspx. 

You will be notified when the department's written restrictions pertaining to the Notice of Intent 
have been issued. Should you have questions regarding this Notice of Intent, please feel free to 

contact Roberta Hudson of the Minerals, Mining, & Superfund Program at 605 773-4201. 

Respectfully, 

Roberta Hudson 

Engineering Manager I 

Minerals, Mining, & Superfund Program 

605 773-4201 

\s/


